NOTICE OF SITE VISIT

The Salem Conservation Commission will hold a site visit at 16, 18, and 20 Franklin Street
(currently Ferris Junkyard) on Sunday, January 6 at 8am. The purpose of the site visit is to inspect
the site of the proposed construction of a 42-unit residential condominium development, associated
parking, landscaping and utilities, site remediation, shoreline cleanup and stabilization, removal of
junk materials, and construction of a public access walkway within an area subject to the Wetlands
Protection Act (MGL ¢131§40) and Salem’s Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance.

For more information, contact Darya Mattes in the Department of Planning & Community
Development at dmattes(@salem.com or 978-619-5685.

Gregory St. Louis, PE,

Chair
Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 304 §18-25 and City Ordinance
Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033.
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This notice posted on “OfﬁCiabEEllzet[i]nﬁfﬂard”

City Hall, Salem, Mass. on ‘
at y2 09 P in accordance with MGL Chap. 30A,

Sections 18-25.



